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Adopted, this the eleventh day of September 2003 by the North Carolina Board of
Transportation.

Approval – Waiver of 30 Day Waiting Period to Name a Bridge for Jennifer Renee Short

Upon a recommendation from the Road Naming Committee, a motion was made by

Board Member Galyon and seconded by Board Member Kindley to approve the following:

The Board approved to waive the 30 day waiting period in order to name a bridge on

Grogan Road in Stoneville in Memory of Jennifer Renee Short.  The dedication will take place on

September 25, 2003.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.

___________________________________
Chairman,
North Carolina Board of Transportation

Attest:  ________________________________
Secretary to the Board of Transportation

Dated this _____ day of ________________, 2003


